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THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND—THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 

Thanksgiving DinnerThanksgiving DinnerThanksgiving DinnerThanksgiving Dinner    
Come celebrate Thanksgiving a little early with us! On Saturday, November 12th the Lodge will be serving Turkey and 

Noodles with Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Buttered Peas, Cranberries, Bread and a Great Pumpkin Dessert 
$12/person 

Social Hour: 5:30 Dinner Served: 6:30Social Hour: 5:30 Dinner Served: 6:30Social Hour: 5:30 Dinner Served: 6:30Social Hour: 5:30 Dinner Served: 6:30 
Reservations Requested by Friday, Nov 11th 

Sponsored by the Schrage and Montag Families 
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Christmas PotluckChristmas PotluckChristmas PotluckChristmas Potluck    

It’s not too early to be thinking about our Annual Christmas Potluck dinner on December 10th 
and what you’d like to bring! Get it on your calendars and keep your eyes peeled in the upcom-
ing EOG for the fine details. We know that there’s bound to be all sorts of goodies present! 

This year, we participated in the Trunk or Treat 
at the Air Park Rec Center. 

Rumor has it that they had at least 200 kids 
preregister to come through, and we know that 
there were certainly at least that many! Larry 
and Vicki said that they’d prepped 110 treat 
baggies ahead of the event and those went 
fast! 

In addition to the cars lined up for the Trunk or 
Treat, there were other activities being run at 
the event. Everything from Ring Toss to Face-
painting was there. The kids had a blast and 
the adults did too! 

2022 Trunk or Treat at Air Park 
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Exalted Ruler Larry Schwindt 
Lincoln Lodge No. 80 
2022-2023 

Greetings! I’m loaning my space to Nebraska State 
Association Secretary Barry Hopkins this month. He 
has a special message about membership.  
 
A Message from your State Secretary, 

You might ask what the heck is Barry Hopkins doing in 
our Lodge newsletter.  
 
Let me tell you, membership growth in every lodge in the state affects us 
all.  
 
The Nebraska State Elks Association has implemented an incentive pro-
gram that has been working in Kansas. The structure of the program is 
the same as theirs, but we have upped the ante. Here is how it works: If 
your lodge has a growth in membership of plus 1 on March 31st your 
lodge will be awarded a grant of $200.00 to be used for charitable work in 
your community. If you have a plus 1 (or more) the second year your 
lodge will be awarded $400.00. For the 3rd consecutive year of plus 
membership, the dollar amount is $800.00, the 4th consecutive year is 
$1,600.00, and for every consecutive year after that it is $2,000.00.  
 
Imagine what more you could do in your community with $2,000.00. Now 
if you fail to have a plus membership at any time you start back over from 
the beginning. There are a few strings attached in being awarded these 
grants. Obviously, there is the plus in membership, another is your lodge 
needs to meet the Grand Exalted Rulers goal in ENF per capita giving. 
Most of the lodges in the state have been doing this already. You also 
should be pitching membership to ENF to your new members. The next 
two are the responsibilities of your lodge secretary. The annual Charitable 
report must be submitted to Grand Lodge by April 30th. Also, the Nebras-
ka Elks Association dues must be paid to the State Secretary prior to May 
1. The final string, I alluded to in discussing the dollars, the money award-
ed must be used for charitable programs.  
 
Membership growth is not solely the job of the Exalted Ruler, or the 
Lodge Secretary, or even the chairman of the membership committee 
(yes there is a membership committee in every lodge). But it is the job of 
every Elk in the State of  Nebraska. Invite a friend, family member, or 
someone you just met down to the lodge to let them see what the lodge 
has to offer them. Tell them about the great things your lodge does for the 
community. If you don’t know what those things are come to a lodge 
meeting and ask questions, the meeting is not just for the officers, ALL 
are welcome. Then you tell them how great it would be for them to be an 
Elk! 

I will get off my soap box for now, thank you for taking the time to read 
this article. 

Fraternally, 
Barry Hopkins, PDDGER 
State Secretary 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have questions or 
need assistance with all things Elk. There is voicemail on the lodge 
phone, or you may contact me as below. See you at the Lodge! 

Laurie Montag / secretary@elks80.org / 402.202.6673 by text or 
phone 

We had the pleasure of hosting District Deputy Kent Blum at our 
Lodge on October 19th. Kent started his inspection of our Lodge by 
going over a multi-page checklist with Treasurer Jody Schrage, 
Trustee Chairperson Scott Schrage and myself. The checklist cov-
ered all facets of the Lodge operations as well as our involvement in 
Lodge mandated programs. Thanks to the hard work of preparing for 
the visit by Treasurer Jody Schrage, Lodge Secretary Laurie Montag 
and Trustee Chairperson Scott Schrage, we were well prepared for 
the visit and everything went very smoothly. Kent was impressed by 
all of the activities that we, as a lodge, participate in. When Kent 
addressed the Lodge meeting, he pointed out that as members of a 
very active Lodge, we need to be proud of the things that we accom-
plish. Kent also stressed the importance that retaining and growing 
membership plays in maintaining a healthy and vibrant Lodge. Many 
thanks to Jen Giese and Larry Bratt for coming in early to prepare 
the meal for District Deputy Blum and the Officers and guests who 
joined him for the dinner before the Lodge meeting. Thank you also 
to those who helped serve the meal and clean up afterward. 

The Past Exalted Rulers Association sponsored the annual Oktober-
fest dinner on October 8th. Harry Montag, Larry Bratt, Larry Jurgens, 
Scott Schrage, and I prepared the dinner and Connie Moore deco-
rated the tables and made the German chocolate cupcakes. Thank 
you to all of these people for their time and effort to prepare such a 
wonderful meal. Approximately 65 people came and enjoyed the 
great dinner, and nobody went away hungry. Thanks to all who at-
tended, and a HUGE THANK YOU to the Past Exalted Rulers for 
sponsoring the dinner. Because the dinner was sponsored, all of the 
proceeds from the dinner went to directly support the Lodge. 

As we’re all aware, Thanksgiving is this month and I would like to 
say that I am very thankful to all the Lodge officers, not only for their 
support, but also for their dedication to the Lodge. I am also thankful 
to all of you for allowing me to be your ER this year. I wish you all a 
safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving and may God bless you all. 

Thanks, Larry 

Secretary’s Corner 

Four of America’s newest 
Eagle Scouts from Troop 
45, St. Josephs Catholic 
Church in Lincoln. Blaine 
Loll installed two iron bench-
es at the Calvary Catholic 
Cemetery, Ty Kudron built a 
cart for the performance 
stage at St. Joseph Catholic 

School, Julius Meduna installed a flagstone walkway near the south en-
trance of St. Joseph Catholic Church. Hayden Loll, left, attained his Ea-
gle Rank in 2019, due to Covid was never recognized. He served as the 
“Voice of the Eagle” in his brothers ceremony. Also awarded flags were 
Gabe Buel, Troop 64 Hickman, and Joe Pageler, Troop 144 Valparaiso. 
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Greetings! Several members of 
your Lincoln Does Drove #4 at-
tended the District meeting held 
in Omaha last month. The floor 
work demonstrated was enlight-
ening to all with our drove com-
pleting the Draping of the Charter 
ritual. We are excited to accept 
Lincoln as next year's location of 
the District meeting. Many hands 
will be involved in preparing for 

attendance of the Supreme President as well as Does 
members from Iowa, Minnesota and Northeast Nebraska. 

A huge shout out to all who have dedicated their time to 
working both the Husker football and volleyball games. 
There are just a few home games left to help in this effort. 

Our next regular meeting will be November 9th at 5:30 
with several items to discuss including this year's benevo-
lence recipients as well as the 2023 proposed slate of 
officers. 

In sisterly love, 

President Vicki Logan 
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Does Dispatch 

Greetings! You should have received your October EOG last month with all 
the particulars about our upcoming changes to our Cash Calendars. Lincoln 
Lodge #80 will be selling cash calendars to help offset the cost of the many 
Elks sponsored youth activities and programs provided for the children of 
Lincoln and surrounding communities. The drawings will begin the 1st of 
January, 2023.  
 
Instructions are as follows: 1. Fill out the required information so we know 
who you are when you win. i.e. name, address, phone number. Please fill 
out this information legibly. 2. Cut along the dashed line(s) and return your 
personal information, along with $10 per calendar slip, to Lincoln Lodge 
#80, 5910 South 58th Street, Ste A, Lincoln, Nebraska 68516, to the atten-
tion of Laurie Montag, Lodge Secretary 3. The calendar slips and dollars 
which you mail back will be collected for the drawing to be held in January 
of the New Year (2023).  
 
So, dig out the insert from last month’s (October) Elk-O-Gram and choose 
the number of chances you’re willing to try. Remember, whatever slip is 
pulled out for that particular cash drawing payout, a check will be made out 
to you as the winner. For more details, see the back of the calendar for 
additional instructions.  
 
More calendars can be made available by copying the existing calendar or 
by contacting one of your lodge officers or one 
of our Jolly Corker Pub bartenders. It can also 
be downloaded from the Elks 80 website (http:// 
elks80.org). Let’s get excited about this event 
and the many youth activity programs it will help 
sponsor! Thank you for your continued support! 
- P.E.R. Harry Montag 

If you’ve been looking for a way to become more active in your Lodge, 
here’s your chance! 

We are in need of some to take charge of the Teen of the Year program.  
The Teen of the Year program honors one boy and one girl from every 
middle school in Lincoln and some of the surrounding areas. 
 
The students are chosen by the schools and honored at a program at the 
Lodge. Our current Chairperson moved to Omaha a few years ago but 
still continued to head this committee. Due to increasing job 
responsibilities, she will no longer have the time to devote to this 
program. The outgoing Chairperson will help with the program in the 
upcoming year to get the new Chairperson acquainted with the duties, 
and there are always an ample number of people willing to serve as 
committee members.   
 
If you think you might be interested in this program, please contact either 
me at larryjcorvette@aol.com, or the Lodge Secretary at  
secretary@elks80.org 

Hats off to the Elks Youth Football players 
and their coaches. This year EVERY team 
had a winning record. “A” team going 6-1 
and playing for the Championship at 
Seacrest Field. “B” team was also in the 
playoffs and lost, but ended up 4-3. “C” 
team went 5-2 and also won their playoff 
game, like the “A” team playing at 
Seacrest Field. We had 2 ”D” teams with 
the Silver going 4-3 and Black finishing 

with a record of 6-1. We will finish with the Rookie team which finished 
the year at 4-4. This is an awesome accomplishment to have all teams 
winning, putting 3 teams in the playoffs and 2 going on to play for the 
championship.  
 
The Elks Youth Football also have 10 players from the “A” team playing in 
the All-Star game after the Championship game. We need to thank the 
coaches for the countless hours of training and mentoring these young 
athletes receive from them to be winners on and off the field.  
 
Would like to thank Harry 
Montage, Larry & Vicki 
Jurgens, and William Jack-
son for coming out to the 
games and showing their 
support for them. Will have a 
report next month on how 
we did at the playoffs. GO 
ELKS!! 

Your Lodge needs your help... 

Cash CalendarsCash CalendarsCash CalendarsCash Calendars    
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing for the Oct 
5th meeting was for $8. Dr. William Jackson was the lucky 
name, and won the pot! Glen Riensche was the name drawn at 
the Oct. 19th meeting, but he was not present to 
win...Remember, you have to come to meetings to win! 
Vicki Jurgens was the winner of the raffle drawing on Oct 19, 
she donated her $8 to the flag lighting project. Next meeting is 
November 2nd at 7pm!  

Americanism: No Report.  
Boy Scouts: 5 Eagle ceremonies completed in October. 
Drug Awareness: No Report.  
Girl Scouts: No Report. 
Hide Program: Deer season ongoing - red bin is in place on south side of building. 
Hoop Shoot: No Report. 
House Committee: Larry Bratt reported they talked about upcoming dinners. We will 
rearrange bar hours for football games; for evening games, we will stop alcohol service 
at 9 p.m. The Wysong event went well. We have been approached about the rental of 
the lodge for a Halloween party with extended hours. It was determined that we would 
offer an extension of one hour, to 11:00 p.m. 
ENF: The 2022-2023 goal is $4.80.  Donations for Lodge 80 are at $9.16 per capita. 
Larry donated $20 to the Lodge in the name of Alex Hagan. 
Membership: 226 members, 15 delinquent, 3 candidates. 
Lincoln Youth Football: Playoffs were the weekend before Halloween. We had a team 
in each Class in playoffs! 
Retention: No Report. 
Scholarship: MVS scholarship applications due Nov 14th. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report. 
Veterans Committee: Trustee Milt Schmidt reported that 7 members took food to Victo-
ry Apartments. 
Committee reports are minimal due to our meetings being abbreviated. Many Lodge 
activities are on hold due to COVID19 concerns. 

Sickness & Distress: None 

Deaths: None 

Members for Consideration: John Schomerus - transfer 

Members Reinstated: None 

Members Elected: None 

Members Initiated: None 

Hidden Number:  
September’s hidden number was Tom Kent. Look close in this 
issue, it might be yours. If you spot your number, you get a free 
meal at the next monthly dinner! 

Jolly Corks Pub is closed Sunday, Monday, Wednesday.  
Open hours are Tues and Thurs 3 - 7, Fri 3 - 9, Sat 3- 7 

No food service available. 
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Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler……………………. 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Organist ……………... 

Larry Schwindt 

Larry Bratt 

Dr. William Jackson 

Bryan Leavitt 

Troy Pederson 

Heather Chesnut 

Maureen Sadler 

Laurie Montag PER 

Jody Schrage 

Frank Bruyette 

Scott Schrage 

Randy King  

Milt Schmidt 

Jen Giese 

Harry Montag, PER  

Amy Jacobsen PER 

Wauneta Peterson 

2022-2023   Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 

Hunter’s Hope for Duchenne Mus-
cular Dystrophy & Leukodystrophy 

was the beneficiary of a $500 gift from the Lodge. The Lodge 
sponsored two holes at the inaugural Hunter’s Hope Golf Tourna-
ment at the Ashland Country Club on a particularly windy day in 
October. Duchenne Muscular Dystrophy is a particularly cruel 
disease that strikes mostly young boys. You can learn more about 
the disease, and Hunter, at huntershopeheroes.org. 

Hunter’s Hope... 

We recently received verification for the dates and times of the 2022 Children’s 
Christmas Party. 

Currently, we have the Sacking Party scheduled for Friday December 2nd at noon. 
Please mark that on your calendars to come down to Pinnacle Arena to help with the 
Sacking festivities. 

In addition, we will be holding the Christmas Party at Pinnacle Bank Arena on Sun-
day December 4th. Doors are scheduled to open at noon with entertainment starting 
at 1pm. Santa will make his appearance at 2pm. 

For more information, please contact Larry Schwindt. 

2022 Children’s Christmas Party 
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2022-2023 Committees 

Come down to the Lodge to celebrate your birthday! 
Present this coupon and have a free drink on us. 
(Coupon is good 2 days before your birthday, on your 
birthday, and 2 days after your birthday) 
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Happy November Birthdays! 

01 - Janet Weedman 
02 - Jim Tomka 
03 - Jerry Witte   
04 - Marlen Luff 
05 - Wiliam “Bill” Palmer 
08 - Fran Brennan 
       David Darrah  
       David Kirby 
09 - Jonathan Becker  
10 - Gary Northouse 
       Wauneta Peterson 

16 - Jennifer Giese 
20 - Karen Thuman 
21 - Russell Cowan 
22 - Ed Holloway 
       Keith Kirstine 
       Gerald Miles 
23 - Pat Colborn 
25 - Bruce McKeag 
26 - Tom Hansen 
27 - William Overman 

Did you see something missing? Was there something you want to 
announce? Did you have an advertisement that you wanted to 
add? Do you have pictures from a recent Lodge activity? Have 

suggestions or updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editor at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com with any 
tidbits you would like to see included in your Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! 

Accident: Scott Schrage 
Activities: Harry Montag, PER 
Americanism:  
Auditing: Jody Schrage           
Benevolence: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 
2VP 
By-Laws Changes:  
Christmas: Larry Schwindt, ER, PER, PSP 
Community Activities: Larry Bratt PER, 
PDDGER, 2VP 
Drug Awareness: Harry Montag, ER, PER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Elks Memorial Day: Larry Jurgens 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 2VP 
Flag Day:  
Fraternal: Gerald Miles, PER 
Girl Scout Gold Award: Randy King 
Gov. Relations: Troy Pedersen, PER 

Hide Program: Larry Jurgens 
Hoop Shoot: Harry Montag, PER 
Indoctrination: Laurie Montag, PER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt PDDGER, PER, 
2VP 
Membership: Larry Schwindt ER, PSP, 
PER 
PER Association: Larry Bratt, PER, 
PDDGER, 2VP 
Public Relations: Harry Montag, PER 
Ritual: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 2VP 
Scholarship: Laurie Montag PER 
Soccer Shoot:  
Standing Relief: Laurie Montag PER 
State Major Projects: Larry Schwindt ER, 
PSP, PER 
Veterans: Harry Montag, PER 
Youth Activities: Laurie Montag PER 

Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due:  

Nov 17, 2022 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Elk-O-Gram is a publication of Elks Lodge #80 Lincoln NE and is published 11 times a 

year. 

Karaoke at the Lodge 

15813 

A big shout out to our members who 
volunteered to work at the lodge in 
October to support our lounge, our 
dinners, room rentals, and other 
projects, and in general help make 
our lodge work. Thanks goes to 
those who served the lodge in Octo-
ber (with kudos to any we may inad-
vertently miss): Larry Bratt PER; Jen 

Giese; Amy Jacobsen PER; Larry Jurgens; Vicki Jurgens; Randy King; 
Harry Montag PER; Laurie Montag PER; Maureen Sadler; Ed Holloway; 
and Scott Schrage. We also want to recognize and thank Connie Moore for 
her scrumptious German chocolate cupcakes at Oktoberfest, as well as for 
her autumn table decorations, and helping out with serving! Kudos also go 
to the Northeast Football players and their folks – formerly Elk Youth Foot-
ball players – who helped with cleanup. 

Come join us for singing, laughter, and fellowship 
with your Brother and Sister Elks, Friday, Novem-
ber 18th at the Jolly Corks Pub. Bring munchies to 
share, fun starts at 6, bring your friends, encourage 
them to become a member as well as have fun! 
Ken Cohn will KJ for us as we have a great time! See you then! 

The Trustees met and reviewed the month-
ly reports and all is looking good. 
 
Remember that the lodge holds monthly 
events like Dinners, Burger Nite, and Kara-
oke so mark your calendars and come join 
fellow Elks at the lodge. 

 
Update on the flag pole lights. The boring for the lights has been 
done and the hooking up of the lights we expect to be done this 
month. Remember the Lodge is taking donations for this project, 
just drop them off at the Lodge. 
 
When you are at the Lodge, look in the Lodge room and you will 
see that the carpet has been cleaned. Members George Venteicher 
III and Randy King came in and were able to get the cleaning done. 
We want to thank them both for this service. 
 
Hope to see you at the Lodge soon. Scott Schrage 

     Trustee News... 

The MVS contest wraps up this month on November 
14. If you know of a high school senior who might be 
interested in applying, they’ll need to put the pedal to 

the metal! Direct them to elks.org/scholars to apply. Now is the time for local high 
school seniors and Lodge 80 legacy high school seniors to be getting started on their 
Lodge 80 scholarship applications! Send them to elks80.org to apply – “Scholarships” 
is on the menu! Deadline is January 31, 2023 - not a day later! If received after Tues-
day the 31st, applications will be disqualified. 

Scholarship Note 



          Loyal Knight reflections... 
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Hides...Hides...Hides... 

We are in the process of putting in new lighting for the 
flags to the north of our building. We need your help 
and support in this project. If you would like to donate 
funds, in any amount, please make checks out to the 
Elks Lodge #80. You can drop your donation off at the 
Lodge or Mail them to the Lodge. If you have questions, 
please feel free to ask any of the Trustees. We look 
forward to being able to properly light the flags at night. 
Thank you, The Lodge 80 Trustees 

Once in a while, it goes without saying, that justice may be 

swift and thorough, given the stakes at hand. But why should 
there be such…hard follow-up…on that which was breached 

or dismissed altogether? 

It goes back to harder times when the price of loyalty and 

dispatch were measured in terms of a life—or lives—taken, in retribution for a life—or 
rule of law—violated. Holding fast to the principles of order within any organization—or 

ruling group—still amounts to some kind of confrontation to rebalance.  

In other words, an “I for an I” often helps keep the group in a steady-state. There war-
rants an equal take of pressure and possibly, embarrassment, in order to set things 

straight.     

Our modern era of governing an organization does not often require a people to resort to 

drastic measures to restore order and dignity. What it takes nowadays…may be as sim-
ple as…an apology…towards being at one with one’s group again. 

We could use your help… 

Let everyone you know that hunts, 
that Lincoln Lodge #80 is collecting 
deer hides again this year. 

The hides will be made into half-
gloves for wheelchair bound veter-
ans. 

Hides will be collected on the south side of the Lodge in 
the red bin. Please put clean hides in a plastic bag. 

Thanks,  Larry Jurgens -  Hide Chairman 

ER Schwindt read a proposition from Fairbury Lodge nominating Jon S. “Steve” Black for 
3 rd Vice President of the Nebraska State Elks Association.... Secretary Montag talked 
about a Trunk or Treat that WE CAN DO THIS is sponsoring at the Air Park Recreation 
Center from 2-4 PM on Sunday, Oct. 30, and asked for volunteers. Larry and Vicki 
Jurgens, Randy King & Maureen Sadler, and Harry and Laurie Montag have come for-
ward. Dr. Jackson will be there with the Legion….ER Schwindt talked about the Trade 
Center Annual Meeting, and that we got a commitment to get the soffit lights working 
properly. He also mentioned a possible special assessment for drainage issues on the 
east side of the complex. The Center has also arranged for a new refuse company to do 
collection. Milt Schmidt asked if the Center has checked with the Lower Platte South 
NRD to see if there is assistance available; ER Schwindt said we would mention this to 
the Center management.  

Good of the Order... 
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Please support those who support 
your Elk-O-Gram! 

Want to advertise? Contact Randy 

King for more information! 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 
from the convenience of your own 
home. To make your gift, go to 
www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.80 for 2022, currently $9.16 per capita 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your dinner ticket! 

Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80 
5910 South 58th St. Ste A, Lincoln, NE 68516 

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

Lodge Hours: Tues, Thurs 3-7, Fri 3-9, Sat 3-7  

Closed Sunday, Monday, and Wednesdays 

402.421.6363  www.elks80.org 

NON-PROFIT 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Lincoln, NE 

PERMIT No. 10 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 

 
31 Closed 
 

1 
Pitch 3p 

2 
Trustee 6p  
Lodge 7p  

3 
Youth Football   Ban-
quet 6-9 
 

4  
Youth Football   
Banquet 6-9 

5  
Youth Football   
Banquet 6-9 

6  
 
 

7 Closed 

 
 

8 
Pitch 3p 
Burger Nite 5:30p 
Am. Legion Aux 6p  
Am. Legion 7p 

9 Closed 
Corvette Club 5:30 p 
Does 5:30 p 
 

10 
 

11  
 

12 Thanksgiving 
Dinner  
Cocktails 5:30 p 
Dinner 6:30 p 

13  
 
 
 

14 Closed 15 
Pitch 3 p 
Am.Legion 40/8  7p 

 

16 Closed 
House 6p 
Lodge 7p 

17 
American Legion 
Auxiliary 3 p 

18  
Karaoke 6-9p 
Bass Club  7-9p 

19 
 
 

20  
 

21 Closed 22 
Pitch 3p 
 

23 Closed 
 
 

24 Thanksgiving - 
Closed 
 

25 
Room Rented 5-9  

26  
 
 

 27 
 

 

28 Closed 
 

29 
Pitch 3p 

30 Closed 
 

1 2 
 

  

3 
Does Christmas 
Lunch - Lee’s  
Room Rented - LARC 
Christmas Party  

November 2022 


